
 

CIRCULAR NO : BBPS/GAR/PC/532/2022-23              4
th

 November 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you all that the Annual Function of school has been 

postponed to 7th January 2023.  

Your ward is an integral part of our BBPS family without whom this celebration 

will never be possible. You are requested to please send your ward regularly to 

school for the preparation of the event. 

We hope that you are equally excited for the function as we are. 

See you at the celebration!!!! 

 

Regards 

BBPS Gadarwara 


